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With the impending arrival of Autumn we are pleased to report a very successful 

Summer for the Museum. Thanks to the dedicated efforts of a very small group of 

volunteers, we have managed to open on every Sunday throughout the season. The 

reward for this has been a steady flow of visitors, with some from Australia, 

California and Florida. Many memories have been evoked and new friendships 

forged. However, the season is not yet over as it is planned to continue Sunday 

openings until the last in October [27th]. 

A notable occasion was a visit from a sprightly Mrs Holes [nee Trott] who served with 

the Women’s land Army during the War. With support from a contingent of WLA re-

enactors, we hope she enjoyed her day with us as much as we enjoyed hosting her.   

 

Mrs Holes and the Girls 

An unwelcome visitor who leaves his mark in John’s beautifully tended lawn every 

week is Mr Mole. If he left a donation in the box rather than a pile of earth, we would 

be more tolerant!       That’s all Folks! 


